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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It is with great pleasure that I introduce myself as the new Executive Head of the Clarendon 

Federation. I have been a head teacher for over 12 years, and I am thrilled to have the 

opportunity to lead this exceptional institution. 

 

I am looking forward to meeting you all and working closely with you to provide the best 

possible education for your children. Building on the fantastic work and commitment of the 

outgoing Executive Head Mrs Ward and the dedicated team, I am confident that we will 

continue to nurture and inspire our pupils, helping them to reach their full potential. 

 

We warmly welcome our new children and staff, who will undoubtedly bring fresh 

perspectives and innovative ideas to our community. Key dates for your diary will be 

available in due course, and I encourage you to stay informed and engaged with the exciting 

events and initiatives that we have planned for the year ahead. 

 

I am honoured to be entrusted with the leadership of the Clarendon Federation, and I am 

committed to ensuring that our pupils receive an exceptional education in a safe, 

supportive, and enriching environment. I look forward to working with you all to create a 

bright and prosperous future for our school community. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Pam Evans  

 

Executive Head 

Clarendon Federation 

http://www.clarendoninfants.com/

